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August 17, 2015 
APEM Product Change Notification 
Re: DHS DIP Switches 
 
 
APEM Customers, 
 
Effective January 1, 2016, the tape seal used on DHS switches will be changed from Acryl to Silicone.  
Acryl tape is difficult to separate from the switch and tends to leave adhesive residue on the surface of 
the switch when it is removed.  Silicone tape is much easier to remove and is less likely to leave behind 
adhesive residue when removed. 
 
Final orders to parts with Acryl tape must be placed on or before December 18, 2015. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact APEM. 
 
 
 

Sincerely 

 
David Allen 

Product Manager 

 


